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The Grand Marshall of the 2017 Children’s Christian Parade will be the Widow of NYPD

Chaplain Reverend Luis Serrano

You should know that the Grand Marshall of this year’s Christian Children’s Parade will be

Reverend Abigail Serrano, the widow of New York City Police Department Chaplain,

Reverend Luis Serrano.

It is important for you to know that for the past 61 years, the great majority of Christian

Churches in the City of New York have participated in this traditional Parade.

The 2017 Children’s Christian Parade will take place on Saturday, June 17, 2017 at 12 noon,

starting at East 97th Street and Third Avenue up to East 122nd Street.

https://www.nysenate.gov/issues/childrens-christian-parade


The Reviewing Stand, where dignitaries and invited guests will be able to view Parade Floats,

Performances of Church groups, and address the public, will be located at Third Avenue and

East 116th Street.

All are welcome!

For more information, please contact the President of the Children’s Christian Parade,

Reverend Andy Torres at (917) 204-3222, or the Parade Coordinator, Mr. William Sanabria at

(917) 939-3233.

I am Senator Reverend Rubén Díaz, and this is what you should know.


